
 

 

Engraved Memorial & Tribute Stones 
The Bertrand Chaffee Hospital Foundation is 

offering a limited number of engraved stones 

to be placed in the Memorial Garden at the 

hospital entrance or the  

Jennie B. Richmond Nursing Home courtyard. 

 
11-12 inch stone | 3 lines of text 

Some small graphics available 

 

$250 donation 

 
Gifts to the BCH Foundation support equipment 

purchases and building improvements at BCH and 

JBR. Donations are tax-deductible to the extent 

allowed by law. 

 

Contact Kelly Campbell at kcampbell@bch-jbr.org or  

call (716) 592-2871 ext. 1485 for more information. 


